VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a PUBLIC HEARING before the VILLAGE
BOARD OF TRUSTEES of the VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE, Kenosha County,
Wisconsin, at the Village Municipal Building, 9915 39th Avenue on the 3" day of February,
2020 on or after 5:00 P.M. of said day, to consider the request of Craig Johnsen, Trustee on
behalf of Good Shepherd Church to add a second address to the single family home that
operates as a parsonage to the Good Shepherd Church. The parsonage home would be
assigned a new address of 4309 104™ Street and the existing address of 4311 104" Street
remain as the Good Shepherd church address.

ALL PERSONS INTERESTED MAY BE HEARD AT SAID TIME AND PLACE. Formal petitions
regarding this matter may be submitted at this meeting.

Dated this 23" day of January 2020.
Published January 27, 2020.
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Jane C./Snell
Vill Clerk

Good Shepherd 2nd address assigned
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